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Picture Day! 

Tuesday 9/20/2022
Conferences

Parent-teacher 

conferences are 

currently being 

scheduled! If you would 

like to meet and discuss 

your child’s progress but 

have not heard from Mrs. 

Camper or I, feel free to 

reach out and we will be 

sure to schedule a time 

to meet with you!

ELA Packets
Please make sure that students are taking 
packets to and from school. It is important 

that they keep up with their ELA packets as 

this is what we focus on in class

Fun Run 

9/21/2022

Remember that our Fun Run 

is happening this 

Wednesday! Be sure to 

share the sign up page with 

any family or friends who 

would like to donate!


